
 

To our northeast Ohio community,  

My name is Dr. Scot Simpson. As the newest director of Case Western Reserve University’s Anatomical Gi� Program, I 
wanted to reach out to introduce myself and this special program to you.  

As a professor in the Department of Anatomy at Case Western Reserve University School of Medicine human anatomy and embryology to our medical, dental, and graduate students for over three decades.  During 
that �me, I have witnessed first-


